## **Blueberry Belles**

Dear Parents,

Your daughter is cordially invited to join Burgaw's newest southern tradition, Cape Fear Cotillion's Little B.I.T.S (Belles in Training).

The Blueberry Festival will be here before we know it. And I would love to have your daughter celebrate with us!

My mission is to accentuate the beautiful "Southern Belle" in the daughters of Burgaw. As a former Atlanta Debutante, my goal is to sharpen their skills in etiquette, poise, and southern charm while teaching them to be polite, well-rounded young ladies.

This 3-class engagement will include 2 etiquette sessions, a Children's Tea, and special recognition at the Opening Ceremony of the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual North Carolina Blueberry Festival.

Registration is now open. Little Belles will be accepted by sending in a completed registration form and payment. Space is limited for this exciting opportunity that comes only once a year. However feel free to share this information with family members and friends if their daughters would be interested.

You will be contacted to confirm acceptance. I look forward to seeing you and your precious little southern belles!

(Parents, Grandparents, and family are welcome to attend the Tea as well as the ceremony at the Blueberry Festival.)

Síncerely,

Tracee Meyer Cape Fear Cotillion 910-262-7447 www.capefearcotillion.com